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Māpua  Structure Plan 2023 – stakeholder meetings 

Scope of the Structure Plan update:  
The scope of this project is to update the 2010 Māpua Structure Plan taking into consideration iwi, stakeholder and community 

feedback.  It is not a whole new Structure Plan.  

Purpose of the Structure Plan:  
To provide a big-picture framework to guide future growth in Māpua, taking into account:  

• the needs of iwi, the current and future community and stakeholders,  

• the best use of the land available, with knowledge of current constraints and opportunities, and  

• integration with the character and identity of the Village and surrounding rural area. 

Role of the Structure Plan: 

 

 
 
 
Council will use the refreshed Māpua 
Structure Plan 2023 to guide the policies 
and rules which form part of the Tasman 
Environment Plan, and Māpua Growth 
Plan Change.   
 
 
 
 
The revised Structure Plan will also guide 
other Council responsibilities such as 
infrastructure. 

 

Structure Plan area: 
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FDS areas 
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Programme: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Round 1 Engagement: 
The focus for the initial engagement is feedback on whether the 2010 document is fit for purpose in guiding 

development that benefits the whole community, such as appropriate housing, access to nature, and facilities. 

We are seeking community feedback on what has happened in the last 12 years since the 2010 Structure Plan was 

adopted and we are asking you to look at the new information we have - such as updated growth projects and 

recent hazard modelling.  With knowledge of this information where and how in your opinion should development 

occur in Mapua? 

We want input from you as part of the community on what you consider to be the key issues for Mapua moving into 

the future, so we can test what we have gathered from background documents or heard through community 

channels to date. 

You have been invited to this engagement session to help us to better understand the needs and concerns of a 

specific part of the community.  Please also be aware that the survey  environmentplan.tasman.govt.nz/mapua-

structure-plan-2023 has been developed to gather the views of the wider community. 

Round 2 engagement (programmed for November) will provide an opportunity to respond to a draft Structure Plan 

that consolidates the background information and the findings of the initial engagement process. 


